
September 2nd:    School Closed  

September 5th  Back to School Night 6-7 pm 

September 19th Picture Day! 

Welcome to Room 4! 

As we begin the school year we will focus 
on the importance of kindness and 
consideration.  

Through lessons in Grace & Courtesy we 
can learn to treat others the way we would 
like to be treated.  

We will introduce R.O.S.E., our school acronym for Respect, for Others, 
Self ,the Environment and how this helps us follow the rules of our school 
and classroom. 

Our goals this year are to appreciate the value of others. Friendships 
begin with being a friend, right here in our classroom community! 

Arriving promptly at 9 a.m. is vitally important for your child’s success in 
the classroom and makes it easier for them to transition into class.  
Please speak with your child about the drop off routine you have decided 
on, and make your departure quickly and in the cubby area. 

 

Email:  I am always available via email at 
christine@boisemontessori.com.  This is a great tool for communicating 
about your child’s progress instead of talking about your child in front of 
them.  

We are excited to start the new school year with you! 

 

Miss Christine & Miss Arabelle 

September Newsletter Room 4  
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